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Abstract

THE DEPARTMENT of State is concerned only with conservation in internatiog
" waters and the rights of our fishermen. There are no conscrvation problemy j

the Gulf and the fishcrmen's rights question is quiet at present. The Departmey
of State abides by the intcrnational threc mile limit.




